
 

BIOWASTE ENERGY CORP.  

(formerly 1016540 B.C. LTD.) 

 

BIOWASTE ENERGY CORP. ANNOUNCES CHANGE OF AUDITOR 

Vancouver, BC – January 15, 2025. Biowaste Energy Corp.  (the “Company”) announces 
that its board of Directors have approved a change of the Company’s auditors from  
OLAYINKA OYEBOLA & CO Chartered Accountants (the “Former Auditor”) 
CLEARHOUSE LLP CO  Chartered Professional Accountants (the “Successor Auditor”) 

The change in Auditors has been approved by the Board effective January 7, 2025 and 
accordingly the former auditor and successor auditor have executed a letter addressed to the 
securities commissions in each of British Columbia and Alberta  stating they agree with the 
information contained in the Notice. A copy of each auditor letter addressed to the 
Commissions will be filed on SEDAR with a copy of the Notice.  

There was no “reportable event” (as that term is defined in Section 4.11 of National 
Instrument 51-102 Continuous Disclosure Obligations) between the Company and the Former 
Auditor or the Successor Auditor. All procedures have been properly followed under NI 51-
102 regarding the change of auditor and, as required, please refer to SEDAR for the Notice of 
Change of Auditor, together with the required letters from the Former Auditor and the 
Successor Auditor. 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Donald Gordon, Director 

 
Contact Information: 
Donald Gordon Director  
Biowaste Energy Corp. 
407 – 1112 W Pender St 
Vancouver, BC V6E 2S1 
Phone: 604-617-7221 
 


